
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

Ref. No.- JJTU/USB/2023-24/16093                                                        October 23, 2023                                       

 

To, 

All the Director/Secretary, Sports /Physical Education, Registrar 

All Participating Universities 

 

Subject: Regarding postponement of All India Inter University Taekwondo 

(Men/Women) Championship 2023-24 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In reference to the above cited subject, the All India Inter University Taekwondo 

(Men/Women) Championship 2023-24 which was supposed to be held from December 

05-08, 2023 is being postponed due to administrative reasons. The new tentative 

schedule of the championship will be the second week of January, 2024.  

 

I look forward to an early communication in this matter.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

With Regards, 

 
Dr. Arun Kumar  

Secretary, Sports Board & Organizing Secretary 

 

Copy forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:- 
1. The President, Association of lndian Universities, A.I.U.  

2. Dr. Baljit Singh Sekhon, Joint Secretary (YA & Sports), A.I.U. 

3. The Organizing Secretary, North-East Zone Inter University Taekwondo 

(Men/Women) Championship 2023-24 

4. The Chairperson, Shri JJT University, Jhunjhunu 

5. The President, Shri JJT University, Jhunjhunu 

6. The Pro-President, Shri JJT University, Jhunjhunu 

7. The Registrar, Shri JJT University, Jhunjhunu 

8. The Chief Finance Officer, Shri JJT University, Jhunjhunu 

9. Chief Hostel Warden, Shri JJT University, Jhunjhunu 

 

 


